
 

This week we have… 

WB: 8.01.24 

 

• Met Mrs Pope, who is our new teaching assistant whilst Mrs 

Greenwood is having her operation. 

• Investigated dinosaur poo! 

• Learnt the correct vocabulary for the dinosaurs who eat meat 

and the dinosaurs who eat plants. Ask your children to tell you 

the new vocabulary. 

• Been reading the story ‘The Dinosaur that Pooped a Planet’ and 

learnt new vocabulary linked to the story (intergalactic, 

disastrous, absorbed, jaded, peckish and earth). Can they tell 

you what they mean? 

• Been learning new phonic sounds. Children who have phonics 

with Miss Church or Mrs Pinder have learnt j, v and w. Children 

who have phonics with Mrs Linney have learnt f, ff and l. 

Children who have phonics with Mrs Barber/Mrs Pope have been 

learning rhyming words. 

• Been learning to add numbers together in maths. 

• Used our new deconstructed roleplay where we can create our 

own worlds to play in. 

• Started a new unit in RE about the stories Jesus heard! We 

spoke about stories we have heard and discussed whether or not 

we thought Jesus would like those. 

• Learnt how to do an underarm throw using the correct technique 

in PE. 

 

 

 

 

 


